
 
 
 
 

From: "Keil (US), John D" <john.d.keil@boeing.com> 
Date: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 at 6:23 PM 
Subject: Time Sensitive: Open Job postings for Engineering 
 
  
Boeing has opened new requisitions for Entry-level positions, and Internships for Engineers for Summer 
2022.   Please note there is a closing date on these requisitions, so applications need to be submitted 
before the closing date. 
  

 Fall Engineering Requisitions have been posted, closing on November 11th: 
o 00000274853 for Entry Engineers 
o 00000270703 for Intern Engineers  

  
The Entry-level requisition is for students who will be available to start full-time any time after Jan 2022. 
  
  
The Intern requisition is for students who will be available during the summer of 2022, and will be 
returning to school in the fall of 2022. 
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